
 

2021 School Leadership positions 

Wednesday 3rd of February, 2021 

 

Dear Students,   

During 2021, the Specialist (P.E. Visual Arts, Performing Arts, Japanese and ICT) and SWPBL Student Leaders will have 

a range of roles, responsibilities and expectations to help develop their leadership skillset. Please carefully read the 

below roles and responsibilities with your parents, and decide if you would like to nominate for any of the listed 

positions.  

What are the main roles and responsibilities for each leader? 

Health & PE Leaders 
 

SWPBL Leaders 
 

Visual Art, Performing Art, 
Japanese and ICT Leaders  

Year 6 
1 girl & 1 boy from each house 

Year 5 and/or Year 6 
2 girls and 2 boys – whole level 

Year 5 and/or Year 6 
2 students (no gender allocation) 

Roles & Responsibilities 

 Assist Mr Scicluna in monitoring 
classroom sports equipment 

 Assist in the setting up, 
monitoring and packing up of 
Tennis equipment 

 Meet with Mr Kitch and School 
Leaders to organise the 
presentation of Health and 
Physical Education awards 

 Assist in the organisation and 
running of sports carnivals 

 Assist in the running and 
organisation of selected sports 
clinics 

Roles & Responsibilities 

 Oversee and support the 
positive praise system our 
school develops in 2021 

 Seek feed forward from all 
classes as to appropriate 
reward systems 

 Demonstrate PBL at all times 
across the school 

 Represent our school at 
regional SWPBL meetings  

 Speak at assembly (presenting 
awards alongside other student 
leaders) 

 Have input into the direction 
and designs of posters / 
displays around the school 
promoting SWPBL 

 Assist and support Mrs Lang 
with environmental initiatives 
throughout the whole school 

Roles & Responsibilities 

 Undertake a range of roles 
identified by the supporting 
teacher 

 Support the specialist teacher 
in promoting the given subject, 
through presenting awards at 
assembly, announcing 
competitions and participating 
in special events 

 Seek feed forward from classes 
and students linked to the 
subject 

 Participate in completing and 
setting up displays around the 
school 

 Update student notice boards 

 Support classroom teachers 
throughout the school 

 

What do I need to do if I would like to be a school leader? 

All interested students need to fill out the expression of interest form on the following page. Identify the position that 

interests you, and have your parents sign the form. Return this form to your class teacher by Monday, 8th of February. 

Both Sports Leaders and SWPBL students will need to prepare a short speech. 

Do I need to deliver a speech? 

Both Sports and SWPBL Leaders require you to deliver a short speech identifying your strengths and reasons why 

people should elect you. Both will be delivered next Wednesday, 10th of February, Health & PE Leader in front of your 

house team with the Year 3-6 cohort present and the SWPBL position will be in front of the 5-6 cohort. 



 

The other Specialist Leader positions will be selected by the Specialist teachers, as they have an awareness of the 

students who have a long term interest and strength in the given subject (Mrs Haines will be supported by Ms White). 

Remember, once you have returned your signed expression of interest, it is your responsibility to prepare your speech 

in your own time.  

Once the speeches are delivered, voting will occur (similar process to the School Captain process). Votes will be 

counted by both Miss Humphries and Mrs Woollard.  

Announcements of chosen students will occur at our Level assembly on Monday 15th of February. All Student Leaders 

will be photographed on the same day as School photos in early March. 

Please direct any questions to your classroom teacher. 

Kind Regards,  

Miss Humphries and Mrs Woollard 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Expression of Interest – Student Leadership positions 

Name of Student:_________________________________________   Class: __________ 

 

               - Sports Leader 

               - SWPBL Leader 

               - Specialist Leader – Visual Arts, Performing Arts, Japanese and ICT 

 

 

Parent Signature: __________________________________________ 


